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CIRCULAR 
 
FROM SGTD COMMUNICATIONS 
N003/CD/CIR/SGTD/2022 

 
 

February 10th 2022 
 
 

 

NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 
 

********************************************************** 
     

Interruption of the Gate and Rail Operation 
 

 

 
Valued Customer, 
 

Please be advised that there will be an interruption to Gate and Rail operations due to scheduled 

inspections of the Terminal's electrical substation.  

The power supply to the Gate and Rail will be temporarily interrupted for two hours on the 

following dates: 

 

1. Friday 11 February 2022 from 12.30pm to 2.30pm 

2. Saturday 12 February 2022 from 13:30 to 15:00 

 

Please note that VBS bookings will not be available during these interruptions and that the last 

truck will enter the terminal 30 minutes before the power shut down. 

Please note that vessel side activities will remain operational.  

 

For more information, kindly contact us at:   

T: +253 21 317 317  

E: customercare.dct@dct.dj 

 

mailto:customercare.dct@dct.dj

